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7 February 2024 
 
Anon 
fyi-request-25054-64a10b81@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora  
 
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-030181 
Thank you for your email of 25 January 2024, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please provide me with a copy of all "71 mail flow rules for email redirection purposes." 
 
A ‘mail flow rule’ is an Outlook setting that redirects emails from one address to another 
The mail flow rules have been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act, as they consist of personal 
information. In making this decision, we have considered the public interest in making the information 
available and have determined that it does not outweigh the need to protect the privacy of these 
individuals. 
 
If you are unhappy with this response or a previous one 
You can contact the Ombudsman via info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
  
  
Christopher Johnston  
Manager Official Information Act Services  
Government Engagement 
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